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Graduation
It’s that time of year again when we say
farewell to the boys and girls of 6th class.
There will be a special graduation ceremony
on Tuesday 25th June in the church at 7:15pm
followed by refreshments in the school hall for
the children and their families. We wish the
children all the very best as they move on to
their new schools and congratulate them on
all their achievements in Scoil Aodán Naofa.
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We welcome our 23 new junior
infants to the school for their
Open Day this Thursday 20th
June. We look forward to
meeting them all and beginning
their journey with us here in
Scoil Aodán Naofa.

School Fees
The school closes on Friday
28th June at 12:00 for the
summer break. The school
reopens for all classes on
Thursday 29th August.In
advance, we wish all the
children a happy and safe
summer break.

End of year school reports are
now available on your Aladdin
app. If yours has not come
through, please contact us here
at the school.

School Reports

Just a reminder that school fees are now due
for the school year 2024/25. The fee covers art

& crafts materials, pupil insurance,
photocopying costs and communications. The

school books and copybooks are now free
under the government scheme and will be

supplied by the school. It should be noted that
the funding for the school books scheme

reduced by around 16% this year compared to
last year. School fees can be paid via the

Aladdin App or in cash at the school office.



Blitzes

Sports day finally goes ahead this Friday 21st June. Races will take place between 9:30
and 11:00 . As a rough guide, Juniors Seniors and 1st class will be first off between 9:30
and 10:00, 2nd, 3rd and 4th class between 10:00 and 10:30 and 5th & 6th classes
between 10:30 and 11:00. Parents are welcome to attend between these times.

Split the Pot

Sports Day 
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Well done to our boys and girls football
teams who took part in a recent football
blitz in Ballinakill. Our boys reached their
final where they were just pipped by a
point at the end! Thanks to Ms Gregan and
Ms Wheatley for mentoring the teams.

A sincere thanks to everyone who supported our
Split the Pot draws this year. This fundraiser is

absolutely vital in helping us to buy sports
equipment and additional classroom resources
which would not otherwise be possible. A huge

thanks to our Split The Pot committee who work
hard behind the scenes in order to keep the draw

running. Our next draw is this Friday 21st June.
Thanks again everyone for your support.

Active Week
We had a fun-filled and very enjoyable Active Week. The pupils got to experience
many different sporting activites such as tennis, games with Brendan, boxing, park
visits, dance and yoga to name just a few. Many thanks to Ms. Noctor for co-ordinating
all these activities. 

Our Student Council have been very
busy lately. They managed to secure
a homework free June for all pupils
which definitely went down a treat.
They also organised a disco in St.
Brigid’s Hall to raise money to buy
footballs and containers to store
them for each classroom. 

With the help of sixth class they also
hosted a very successful bake sale  
on the 13th of June with the
proceeds going between school
funds and UNICEF. The grand sum
of €881.80 was raised!  A huge
thank you to all for the generous
donations and contributions.

Student Council


